
 

 

 

 

Date:  January 11, 2013 

 

Contact:  Jodi Endo Chai 

Senior Advisor    

543-0029 or 741-4542 

 

 

 

Statement by HGEA Executive Director Randy Perreira regarding Banner Health: 

 

“The prospect of Banner Health’s takeover is unsettling. Frankly, it is incomprehensible 

that the state would willingly relinquish neighbor island healthcare decisions to a 

mainland facility. This proposal certainly wouldn’t be in the best interest of our local 

communities and our state.” 

 

#  #  # 

 

 

 

About HGEA 

HGEA was founded in 1934 to ensure fair and equitable representation for government employees.  HGEA is the 

largest labor union in Hawaii, with more than 42,000 members. HGEA represents state and county employees in 

seven bargaining units. HGEA also serves a large associate membership composed primarily of retirees, other state 

and county employees and officials, and federal and private sector employees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


